
From:marianbasire
Sent:Tue, 5 Jan 2016 13:45:43 +0000
To:planning.technical
Subject:Re: FW: DC/15/2151/OUT
Importance:Normal

Dear Madam,

 

Thank you for your email.  I am sorry I thought I had included our address and details. Our 
address is 41 Shetland Road and contact details are Mr and Mrs L Basire.

 

Yours faithfully,

 

Mrs M Basire

 

 

 

 

Sent from Samsung tablet

From: marianbasire 
Sent: 29 December 2015 14:04
To: Planning.Help
Subject: DC/15/2151/OUT

 

We are writing to express our objections to the planned development at Great Wilsey Park 
development.  Although we have attended all the meetings regarding this planned development 
and really felt that the objections we raised were not listened to.

One of our main objections is the extra traffic that will be utilising Chalkstone Way and 
surrounding areas. Chalkstone Way cannot cope with the amount of traffic now. The new site is 
supposed to have 2,500 new homes,  factory units, school, shops and doctors surgery. If you take 
it that each home will have at least 1 car, that is an extra 2,500 cars that will be using Chalkstone 



Way and surrounding areas.  As most homes will probably have 2 or more cars the volume will 
increase to at least 3000/4000 cars. Then there is the volume of increased vehicles from tge 
shops, factor units, school etc.  How can putting traffic lights on Chalkstone Way by Falcon 
Close help with such an increase. There is chaos now on this road and outside the schools now, 
adding the extra volume of traffic from the new homes  the chaos is going to be even worse. No 
one seems to be thinking of the residents who will be affected by this. 

 Also those of us who live on the Wilsey estate and will be affected by this new development 
doesn't seem to bother the developers.  The peace, quiet and wonderful scenery will be gone 
forever. Also what will happen to all the wild life that we see when walking dogs and in our 
gardens,  they will all disappear. 

 It seems that if and when this new development proceeds, which we are sure it will,  the town 
will become even more isolated than it is now. This new development will form a new separate 
town.

 As stated we are, and have always, objected to this development from day one. Not only for the 
reasons raised but we also wonder  how will the sewage works in Haverhill cope with all these 
new developments.  It seems it can barely cope now.

We are sure that this email will not make any difference as we have stated we ferl  that 
everything is in place for this development to proceed, but just wanted make our objections know 
and how unhappy we are about this development. 

 Yours faithfully

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Sent from Samsung tablet
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